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It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the engineering/design services or fees for the following: 

Grand Prairie High School Tower - Mechanical, electrical, plumbing (MEP) and structural engineering design services 
to replace the existing VRF HVAC system in the amount of $500,000. 

Grand Prairie Fine Arts Academy - Mechanical, electrical, plumbing (MEP) and structural engineering design services 
for both gymnasiums’ HVAC replacement in the amount of $50,000. 

Grand Prairie High School Tower – The existing VRF HVAC system is problematic throughout the entire building.  A 
third-party engineering firm has recommended that the HVAC system be replaced.   

Grand Prairie Fine Arts Academy – The existing geothermal system that provides heating and cooling for both 
gymnasiums has developed water leaks within the wells.  A third-party engineering firm has recommended that the 
existing geothermal system be replaced with four new rooftop units (RTUs).  
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